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1. Coyote Task Force  

Considering the increased interactions with coyotes in the Spring of 

2022, a VCA Coyote Task Force (CTF) was created and met regularly 

in the height of the season.  Education was the prime focus.  The CTF 

worked closely with Coyote Watch Canada and the Town to create 

awareness and educate residents on preventing and dealing with 

coyote interactions.  There was also an information session at the 

Community Centre in May 2022 organized by the Town.  

 

Currently, the CTF is focussed to resuming awareness and education 

through newsletters as we move into winter and prepare for the Spring 

season.  

 

2. Executive Committee vacancy  

The Executive currently has a vacancy for the position of Recorder / 

Secretary.   

 

 

It’s been a pleasure to work with the Executive and Committees, and I look 

forward to continuing the good work of the VCA!  

 
 

 


